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6/27/14 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Steven King 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250 
 
 
RE: Docket UT-060762 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 
As a consequence of the Washington Exchange Carrier Association and the Pool that it 
administers being discontinued, Westgate Communications LLC d/b/a WeavTel requests that 
the Permanent Revenue Objective (PRO) filing submitted in Docket No. UT-060762 on 
December 30, 2013be withdrawn.  The function of a permanent revenue objective is to 
determine eligibility to receive funds from the pool administered by WECA.  Subsequently, the 
filing for a permanent revenue objective has become nongermane. 
 
WeavTel appreciates the time and resources the staff of the WUTC have invested in this 
process.   While changing circumstances have forced WeavTel to adjust and revise our fiscal 
administration once again, we would like to express our gratitude for their ongoing assistance in 
this matter. 
 
WeavTel respectfully request that its petition for a PRO made in Docket No. UT-060762 be 
withdrawn. 
 
 
 
 
Richard J. Weaver 
General Manager 
 

 


